Rochany S. Cañedo
Minglanilla Cebu
09423186999

May 1, 2023
Iploy staffing solutions
9th floor Ayala Center Cebu Tower Bohol street Cebu Business Park, Cebu City 6000

Dear Iploy Management, 
I would like to inform that I am resigning from my position as Prior Authorization specialist effective May 1, 2023. 
Thank you for the opportunity to work at Iploy staffing solutions. I have learned a lot during my time here. I truly appreciate your guidance  during my time employed. 

Sincerely, 
Rochany Canedo 
